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CROMWELL, CONNECTICUT - the Town of Cromwell has a project for the 
reconstruction of Willowbrook Road. Preliminary design has been completed and 
the project is slated for construction funding under the STP-Urban Program 
administered by the Connecticut Department of Transportation. It is the Town's and 
the State's policy to keep persons informed and involved when such projects are 
undertaken. It is important that the community share its concerns to assist in the 
project's development. The Town will conduct an informational meeting on May 27, 
2015 7:00P.M. at Town Hall, 41 West Street Cromwell, CT 06416 in Room 224. 
It is planned to perform minor widening, drainage improvements, pavement 
rehabilitation and sidewalk installation on Willowbrook Road. Based upon a 
preliminary assessment, the construction cost will be approximately $1,191,500. 
The Federal Highway Administration and State of Connecticut will provide 90% of 
the construction cost with the Town providing 10%.  
Anyone interested in obtaining further information or providing input may do so by 
contacting Jon Harriman, P.E., Town Engineer, 860-632-3465. 
 

 


